

Fierté Multi Academy Trust



Ankermoor Primary Academy

Rene Road, Bolehall, Tamworth. Staffordshire. B77 3NW 01827 213780. Email: office@ankermoor.org Headteacher: Miss Hannah Holgate

18th November 2022

Dear Parents,

This year, we will be using the National Tutoring Programme to run after school tutoring sessions for pupils.

We would like to invite your child to a maths intervention to support their learning and progress in year five.

The intervention will last for one hour between 3.15-4.15pm on the following dates:

- Monday 21st November
- Monday 28th November
- Thursday 1st December
- Monday 12th December

The sessions will support your child's progress and target any gaps in their learning. It is nothing to worry about, this is a way to support your child's learning in a specific area. We appreciate your ongoing support with your child's learning.

The targets we will be working on with your child will be:

- *Fluency with multiplication tables.
- *Application of number strategies to word problems.

Kindest regards

Miss H Holgate

Please speak to Miss Price if you do **not** want your child to attend these after school sessions or have any further questions.



